Box 908
Charlestown
Nevis, Wst Indies
October 6, 2011

Dear Brethren,

With the gracious help of Pastor James we have been able to lease some land for an agricultural project for our church
members. Pastor Christopher is going to start a farm here and move onto this land. It will serve as employment
opportunities for our members. We wanted to share this video and pictures of this endeavor with you. Thank you for
supporting us in this project.

In His service,
Pastor Allinson Dacosta



http://www.wwntbm.com/multimedia/DaCosta_Farm_Project.m4v
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